
 
 To parents of Kindergarten 
 and Montessori classes 
 
 
 
 
 
O/ref.: DG/cg Lausanne, August 31st, 2023 
 
 
 
Parents’ meeting 
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are very pleased to invite you to an information session with the teachers of the above-
mentioned classes on 
 

Thursday, September 7th, 2023 at 6.30pm 
 
 
You will be welcomed by the teachers in their respective classes for a first introduction and 
discussion. Later, a more informal meeting will be held on the ground floor of the kindergarten 
building. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on this occasion. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nicolas Catsicas 
Managing Director 
General Director 

 
 

Dominique Grandjean 
Dean 

Kindergarten, Montessori 
& Primary 

 

Mélissa von der Mühll 
Co-Dean 

Kindergarten, Montessori 
& Primary

  
 
 
 
NB: The meeting is intended for parents only. 


